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ADDENDUM No. 2  

20IFB116 Food Service, HACCP Manager System 
 

Date 4/3/20 

 

Item 1: Bid Opening Cancellation  
 

Due to COVID-19 precautions and to prevent the spread of COVID-19, and in an effort to 

provide ongoing support and services for Austin ISD, the Food Services Procurement team will 

not be hosting a public bid opening on May 13, 2020 via ZoomMeeting.   

The Texas Department of Agriculture (TDA) does not require a public bid opening.  

See Addendum 1 for bid submission details. 

 

 


